
 

   

New Volunteer Training 
Friday, November 8, 2024, 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

Sign-in begins at 9:30 a.m. 
 

BE THE VOICE! We are seeking volunteers to advocate for those 18 years of 
age and older, who have been placed in Adult Protective Services Emergency 
Protective Custody. These vulnerable adults are often victims of abuse, 
neglect, self-neglect, or exploitation. Your involvement can make a direct 
impact on a vulnerable adult’s life. 
 
We welcome volunteers from all cultures, professions, ethnic and educational 
backgrounds. As a VAGAL SC volunteer, you will receive training from 
professionals in the human services field.  
 

SC Department on Aging 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350 

Columbia, SC 29201 
 

 Lunch is provided. We will do our best to 
accommodate dietary needs. 

 
Apply and Register Now: 
  www.aging.sc.gov/vagal 

Applications must be submitted by October 28, 2024. 
 

For more information contact: 
Lauren Harper: 1-803-734-9933, lharper@aging.sc.gov  
Debbie Parker: 1-803-734-1959, dparker@aging.sc.gov  

 


